28th September 1990

Mr. Kenneth Beeson
Mayor of St. Agustine
TOWN HALL

WN
ST.AGUSTINE, Florida 32084

Dear Mayor Beeson,

The death of X.L. Pellicer was a great choc formme and
the time will prove that it is too a great lost for St.
Augustine and the minorcans.

I Joi?n ascopy of my words in the local newspaper and an
aproximative and bad translation.

I dare to su??est you that a street of St. Augustine is
named X.L.Pellicer or something similar.

Hope to see you in November in St. Augustine and in the
meantime, I send you my sympathy for the great lost.

Fernando A. Rubig
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